
Interdisciplinary (Special) Topics (ITD) 

ITD 152 Death and Dying 

3 Hours 

Prerequisites:  None 

3 hours weekly (3-0) 

This course presents an interdisciplinary 
analysis of death and dying.  Topics to be 
covered include definitions of death; cultural, 
social, and psychological aspects of these 
topics; children and death; dying patients and 
their survivors; euthanasia; suicide; the right to 
die; and other related matters.  The course is 
accepted as a College-wide elective. 

ITD 200 A to H Special Topics in Social Science 

1 to 3 Hours 

Prerequisites:  Consent of instructor 

1 to 3 hours weekly 

This course provides a study of special topics 
and problems in social science through an 
interdisciplinary approach.  Study may be 
through lecture, readings, discussions, guided 
research, travel, and field trips.  Topics may vary 
from semester to semester and must be 
approved by the social science chairperson. 

ITD 200  

 A Anthropology 

 B Geography 

 C History 

 D Political Science 

 E Education 

 F Sociology 

 G Travel/Study 

 H Psychology 

ITD 201 Special Topics in Humanities 

1-3 Hours 

Prerequisites:  Consent of instructor 

1-3 hours weekly ((1-3)-0) 

This course provides a study of special topics 
and/or problems in humanities through 
reading, discussions, guided research, and field 
trips.  Topics vary from semester to semester 
and must be approved by the humanities 
chairperson.  On-site visitations and travel will 
be included. 

ITD 204 Special Topics in Health & Public 
Service 

3 Hours 

Prerequisites:  None 

3 hours weekly (3-0) 

This course is designed to explore the life and 
culture of other countries.  Through an 
interdisciplinary approach, the history, cultural, 
and social aspects of other countries will be 
studied.  On-site visitations and travel will be 
included.  

ITD 205 Special Topics: Irish Studies 

3 Hours 

Prerequisites:  None 

3 hours weekly (3-0) 

Interdisciplinary study of Irish culture, with 
emphasis on literature and social change.  
Topics will include Irish history, mythology, 
poetry, film, politics, and sociology.  The conflict 
between Great Britain and Ireland will be a 
major focus of the course. 

ITD 206 Special Topics: Model Illinois 
Government 

3 Hours 



Prerequisites:  None 

3 hours weekly (3-0) 

This course provides a study of special topics 
and problems through an interdisciplinary 
approach. Students prepare for and participate 
in the Model Illinois Government simulation 
located in Springfield, Illinois. 


